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Kids Are Enjoying Camp Washington Pool
PAT STAPLES, CWCC PRESIDENT

The Camp Washington Pool opened for eight weeks
beginning Monday, June 6. Even though we’ve had a lot of
rain, kids seem to be enjoying the pool.

To use the pool (or any City pool), you must purchase a
children’s membership for only $10. (The membership also
allows use of the Recreation Center, which reopens in
September for nine months.)

Soap Box Derby Held June 18
JOSEPH GORMAN, COMMUNITY ORGANIZER

Congratulations to Camp Washington resident Andrew
Hust for placing 6th in a field of 13 drivers in the
Cincinnati Soap Box Derby Beginner Division.

Andrew is the nine-year old son of Amber Kling and
Chris Varin. “We spent the whole day at the race,” said
Amber. “There was a long rain delay, but we finally got
in the race. Andrew learned a lot about racing!”

Andrew’s car needs a business sponsor to help pay for
race entry fees, car maintenance, and to install decals on
the car. (I added the ones for this article!) We need about
$500 for this. “Andrew is really into the Soap Box
Derby,” his Mom said. “He can’t wait to race again.”

Thanks also to Doug Newberry from the Soap Box
Derby for providing the car. Thanks to Mayor Mallory
for supporting the Derby here in Cincinnati.

Great job, Andrew, and thank you for stepping up to
the plate to represent Camp Washington!

If you are interested in sponsoring or even partial-
sponsoring, please call Joe at 542-1637.
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Camp Washington Community Council
Meets Monday, July 11 , 7:30 p.m., Rec Center

3068 Henshaw Ready for Renovation
PAUL RUDEMILLER, CWCB EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

The
Community
Board is seeking a
buyer for this
charming two-
family house. The
interior is framed
and ready for
renovation.

Each unit has
one bedroom, and
it would be
perfect for a
college graduate
student or young
professional.

Please call Paul
at 542-1637 for
more information.

Welcome New Police Chief
PAT STAPLES, CWCC PRESIDENT

The Camp Washington Community Council is excited
about the new police chief. Mr. James Craig will take the
reins of the police department this summer. He is currently
police chief in Portland, Maine.

The Camp has always supported the officers from
District 5 and in particularly, Captain Bailey.

We hope the chief brings new ideas to fight drugs,
loitering at the basketball hoops off hours at the rec center,
littering, panhandling at Exit 3, leash and clean-up after
pets laws, copper and metal thefts, and vehicle violations.

These are the crimes that hurt our neighborhood and
hinder our efforts to make Camp Washington the place to
be.

Welcome Chief Craig. Call 765-1212 to report crime.
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GED School Offers Tutoring
STEPHANIE CROW, INSTRUCTOR

The Camp Washington GED School is expanding its
tutoring services. Our GED classes are held Tuesday and
Thursday, from 5 p.m. to 8 p.m. here at 2951 Sidney
Avenue. Please call 542-1637 or stop by during those
hours to register.

In today’s world, having a high school diploma is the
minimum requirement that employers are seeking when
hiring. A GED can provide the ability to enroll in U.C. or
Cincinnati State.

If you, a friend or family member needs a GED, our
school can help. The tutoring service can also help adults
become better readers or help you imrove math skills.

Camp Washington Community Council
Meets Monday, July 11 at 7:30 p.m. at the

Rec Center at 1201 Stock Street.

Congratulations to High School Grads
Kelsey Harvey and Emily Petty
DONNA BAKKE, TEEN COUNCIL DIRECTOR

Congratulations to High School graduates Kelsey
Harvey and Emily Petty. Kelsey graduated from Taft High
School and has been accepted at Miami University.  Emily
graduated from Gamble Montessori High School and has
been accepted at Wilmington College.  Way to go girls!!!

Teen Yard Sale Raises $200
DONNA BAKKE, TEEN COUNCIL DIRECTOR

The Camp Washington Teen Council would like to
thank all who came out and supported the yard sale on
June 25. We had great donors and great shoppers!  A
special thanks to Terry, grass cutter extraordinaire!  We
would have been knee high in grass without him!

Volunteer Laurie helped organize the yard sale. She kept the
kids moving!

MAD MAX BINGO IN CHEVIOT
3301 Harrison Ave.  (across from Cincinnatus S & L)

• Bus 21 Stop   • Easy Parking • (513) 241-3450

FRIDAY NIGHTS

DOORS OPEN 5:30 P.M. GAMES BEGIN 7 P.M.
SUNDAY NIGHTS

DOORS OPEN 5 P.M. GAMES BEGIN 6:30 P.M.

CWCB Cleans Out
Unique House
PAUL RUDEMILLER, CWCB
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

The Community Board
has acquired an
architecturally-unique
house on Henshaw. This
house has a Mansard Roof
with a Bay Window in it.

We hope to get this
house renovated and sold.
Info at 542-1637.


